
  

Year 1 in the spotlight:  

   

       

Attendance: 

You are continuing to impress us with your attendance! 

Whole School Attendance this week has been: 94.7%  

Don’t forget that if you are planning to take your child out of school, you must 

fill in an absence safeguarding form available from the office! Please remember 

that we legally cannot approve any holidays or trips which do not fall under very 

strict guidelines set by the government; religious observance, visa / passport 

applications, medical appointments or death of a family member.   

Our campus winners for this week are: 

Abbey Campus Highfields Campus 

Maple 100% Cypress 97.5% 

 

 

Dunkirk in Detail  

Whole School News:  

It is INSET day on Monday! School will be 

closed and the children will be back in on 

Tuesday 25th June! Have a wonderful 

long weekend       ! 

 

 

Coming up: 

June 24th – INSET day – school 

closed to children 

July 3rd – Whole School Transition 

Day – meet your child’s new teacher 

at the end of the school day in their 

new classroom: 

- Abbey Campus 14:40 

- Highfields Campus 14:55 

Year 1 have had a fantastic week! In 

particular, they have been focussing on 

science, learning all about how plants 

grow! They have applied their learning 

to some wonderful instruction writing! 

Well done Year 1!  

Nottingham News:  

Nottingham Forest Girls Academy are pleased 

to announce opportunities for talented players 

to join our FA Emerging Talent Centre. Take a 

look at the website for more information: 

Nottingham Forest FC - Girls Academy 

 

https://www.nottinghamforest.co.uk/forest-women/girls-academy/

